Public Participation Statements/Questions from the BOE Meeting
On June 18, 2014

1. Kathy Brant & Eric Humbles, SD81 

i. Mrs. Brant and Mr. Humbles informed the Board and public that SD81 was awarded recognition by the National School Public Relations Association for the SD81 website and Dr.  Boryszewski’s Superintendent’s blog.  It was also shared that Campus Suite, the District’s web hosting company would like to use the District’s site as a featured website.   


2. Diana Caffero, Resident
i.  Mrs. Caffero commented on the responses to her questions that were posted on the SD81 website from the previous Board meeting.  Mrs. Caffero also raised the District’s transparency through FOIA concerns. 


3. Donald Delaney, Public
i. Mr. Delaney stated that while he served as an SD81 Board member for over 28 years, he has never seen a whole department resign, and blames the Board majority to allow one family to drive out the entire Special Education department. 

4.   Jennifer Yarnell, Resident
i. Mrs. Yarnell stated that the response to her inquiry about the petitions to remove the law firm Ancel Glink mentioned that purportedly the ABC parent group initiated the petition, which Mrs. Yarnell said was incorrect.  Mrs. Yarnell also stated that the Board has implied the ABC group is a political group, which it is not.  She noted the activities and support that the ABC group has done for teachers and staff, as well as how they have helped each other as parents and community members. 
(During discussion, Secretary Ewanio stated she believed the petitions were in the District Office.  Member Downs also stated that the Board should consider bringing back the second public participation at Board meetings.  Member Downs lastly stated that the responses to the community’s questions are not the whole Board’s opinion.) 
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